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                                   FOUNDATION OF

LOUISIANA BOWLING PROPRIETORS ASSOCIATION
                                    Stuart J. Moss, Youth Director

                 PO Box 228  (    Oscar, La 70762  (   (225) 421-6596
___________________________________________

February 1, 2022
Dear Youth Director,


Enclosed are the results of our 26th Louisiana Grand Prix Youth Bowlers’ Scratch Singles Tournament. The competition was great. Special thanks to Angie Allen for all the tournament preparations, results and making this event happen. Thanks also go out to my onsite tournament staff, Rita Daigle, Mandi and Devin Legendre, Wendy Chapman, Ryne Navarro, Chris Floyd, Gerald Vedros, Cecilia Santangelo, John and Renella Cormier, Ricky Achord and finalists monitors Layla and Addison Legendre, Gracie Dawson and Emily Floyd.  I couldn’t have made it without you. We also appreciate the work and hospitality of Kim Bogan, Becca May and the staff at All Star Lanes in Baton Rouge.  

This year there were 199 original entries plus 56 re-entries for a total of 255 entries. We continued our regular format with in-league qualifying, advance direct entries as well as onsite walk-in entries. All future format suggestions are welcome. There will be 5 participation points given per bowler in addition to 5,000 place points given to the winners.  With the Dr. Pepper Shootout, the points total 6,995 which will convert to $6,995.00 in the scholarship fund for this tournament.  

Please be advised that January 31st was the deadline for new spring registrations and fundraiser money. Please send any money collected or that you may be holding at this time. We are working on registration and fund-raising processes now so that we can get the point processing information out on a timely basis. 
                             Stuart Moss
